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COUNCIL  24th February 2016 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION – PARKSIDE DRINKS POLICY  
 
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor M. Thompson:  
 
“Council recognises that Parkside is a building of government and acknowledges 
that the Chair’s recent decision not to host gatherings for Councillors where 
alcohol is consumed is excellent and up-to-date practice. Council wishes to 
formally acknowledge this as good practice. Therefore, this motion proposes, 
aside from consumption by members of the public at functions where its facilities 
are hired, that Parkside becomes an alcohol free zone as far as Councillors and 
Council business are concerned”.  
 
 
 


